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   HARLOR ROAD SURGERY  

List of organisations we share data with 

Form 6.3 – V11020 

Purpose   We may share data for medical reasons with the following organization.     

List of Organizations 

 NHS Digital 
 

Notice on impending improvements to NHS Digitial  

Implmentation Date 1 September 2021 

Current data extraction that takes place from the GP system (GPES) is going to be replaced with a 
new system called the General Practice Data for Planning and Research (GPDPR).  This is a legal 
change and cannot be avoided.   However, the law allows you to opt out of scheme. 

We hold your data in your GP Medical Records.  The data is shared with other healthcare 
professionals for your care and well-being.  This protocol is now changing and your data could be 
shared with other entities to support the health care system for planning and research purposes. 

This is a legislative change and as such must be complied with.  Further information can be found 
on the following links: 

1 NHS Digital 

https://digital.nhs.uk/data-and-information/data-collections-and-data-sets/data-
collections/general-practice-data-for-planning-and-research 


